Sth July, 1956,

My dear Arthur,

Thanka for your note, I am sorry to have given you, I am
afraid, s good deal of extra trouble, but Wiemer is something of
8 cnntrﬁfurainl artist and knows wery well how to divert attention
Irom those many points on whioh he hes been proved to be in error
to others on which there is still some room for doubt.

Sincerely yours,



